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Kawasaki Robotics e- News is an electronic bimonthly newsletter that provides our customers with useful information on robotics. 

 
 

  

      
 
 
 
 

Kawasaki’s Robot Showroom, Robostage, 
will be closed temporarily for maintenance 
from December 20th to 23rd. It will resume 
regular opening hours on December 24th. 
  

Since the opening of Robostage in August 
2016, more than 11,000 visitors have visited 
and experienced robots and collaboration 
with humans. 

 
Schedule in December and January ⇒ 
https://robotics.kawasaki.com/ja1/news-events/news/detail/index.html?f=20161201_1434 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This year again, Kawasaki will participate in 

SEMICON JAPAN, held at Tokyo Big Sight from 
December 14th (Wed) through 16th (Fri), 2016.  
SEMICON JAPAN an international exhibition for 
semiconductor equipment and materials.  

 
Please visit Kawasaki booth at #4434 in East Hall 4. 

Our representatives will be there to discuss your 
automation problems and solutions. 

 
For more information ⇒ 
http://expo.semi.org/japan2016/Public/eBooth.aspx?IndexInList=13&FromPage=Exhibitors.as
px&ParentBoothID=&ListByBooth=true&BoothID=337507 
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